
EVV 2022 Survey Now Available 

February 9, 2022 

The HHSC Electronic Visit Verification program invites you to complete their annual 
survey. All responses will be carefully reviewed by subject matter experts. Your survey 
responses are an opportunity to share your expectations for the EVV program, can help 
improve current procedures and prioritize new updates, such as policy or system 
updates. 

The survey should be completed by: 

• Program providers 
• Financial Management Services Agencies 
• Consumer Directed Services employers 
• Service providers 
• Medicaid recipients 

The EVV 2022 Survey is now available through Feb. 28 and can be completed through 
one of the following internet browsers: 

• Chrome 
• Firefox 
• Microsoft Edge 
• Safari 

HHSC appreciates your time and participation. 

If you have any questions, please email BCBSTX_EVV_Questions@bcbstx.com 
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